
 

Starting on September 16th, the planetarium will present “Two Small 

Pieces of Glass,” a production of Imiloa Astronomy Center of Hawaii 

that looks at the development of telescopes from Galileo to the 

present. Shows will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 5:00 PM from 

September 16th until Thanksgiving. All shows are free to the public. 

 

 

 

 



 


